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E.O.F. Matters – December – 2022 

Important dates: 

Be sure to take advantage of the Winter Intersession --- Classes start December 23!!!  

EOF still has money to pay --- so contact us asap! 

And --- Register for Spring classes --- that’s the semester that starts in January and 

ends in the Spring!   --- Register now – for the best schedule for you!  Classes start:  

January 9, 2023! 

• Dec 17 --- Last day of Weekend Classes 

• Dec. 19 --- Last day of Fall II 

• Dec. 20 --- Last day Fall semester 

Alumna Update:   Eman Eldreny, ECC grad (2015) also graduated from NJCU, 2019  – 

“It was Great!!!”  Graduated with BA in Psychology! Planning to go to Ramapo College for 

MSW studies!!1 

 Multicultural Forum 11am-12pm – 

December 15 ---Thursday 
Zoom: Meeting ID: 967 0904 5966 Passcode: eof  

Join us on Zoom --- and come over for especially nice 

refreshments!!  Fun time to celebrate the season and the end 

of the semester!!!  !!!  Enjoy the Top EOF Chef competition --- 

taste and vote!!!  You may bring a a dish – or just come!  Also if you can 

– please bring a recipe from your culture to share --- we are going to make an EOF 

Cookbook!!! 

Ms. Romano will be The Italian tradition, La Bafana again --- so call her to be a 

part of the skit! (973  877-3231 Participation: If you would like to do a presentation or 

performance representing your culture, contact Ms. Romano at 973.877.3231 

https://opencaching.pl/viewcache.php?wp=OP8X7N
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


We are with you during the Winter Session Too!!! 
 

Need help?  Have a question?  Want to talk??? 
 

Caroline, Mike, and Maria will be available to 
you!!!! 

 
Mike Cresci– mcresci@essex.edu; 973  877-3131; (especially for Winter Class Concerns 

---) 
Caroline Beretta--- beretta@essex.edu; 973  877-3405; (especially for Spring Class 
Advisement and Registration) 

 Maria Falcon ---- mfalcon@essex.edu; 973  877-3017 (especially for  
Financial Aid concerns) 

 

Garfield Simpson (-- and Joanna Romano)--- The man is now living in Seattle, 

Washington, in a nice apartment and with a job as a legal assistant in a firm that 
focuses on employment law!!!   He did it!!!!  Took a leap into a place 
that he feels welcomed in --- and yeah!  Seattle is beautiful!!!   

Take the prep course to get ready for the ATI-TEAS 
test!  We got you covered!  EOF will pay  

Find out more   Solange Amaya , x 3231   
or Mike Cresci x3131 
 

More Good News ---- 
The EOF Program will be able to enroll 

more students in the program next 

semester!!!  So check the new ECC app, 

and/or the ECC website.  Of course, you 

can come in and apply with 

us!   Remember EOF has money, tutors, 

Counselors, Snacks, and lots more so 

you can be at your best in college!!! 

Yet another grad, Faquannah 

Hutchins – came by and is now ready to 

transfer to Kean!!!Nice shoes 

Faquannah! 

*(EOF is a State of NJ and  ECC sponsored department that supports students with many 

extra services, including money! --- Learn more --- visit – 3rd level, Green Area; or call Ms. 

Romano, 973  877-3231 or Ms. Niedbal, at 973  877-3229 --- and get with the program!) 

EOF – Get with – and Use! – The Program!!!!! 
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